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MEETING NOTES Offices in Maine

and Connecticut

To
Jim Clarkson, Jim Morrison, Michael Collins (City of Portland Chief Electrical Inspector
390 Congress St Portland ME 04101), PSC, PJN, DER, SCG, ARS, CG, RDM, PRM,
KEB, EAC, FILE

From
Philip Morrissette PE

Date
April 30, 1998

Project

Maine Medical Center

Medical Office Building, Parking Structure and Overhead Connector
Portland, Maine

Project No. 97.129-00

Subject

MEETING WITH CITY ELECTRICAL INSPECTOR

Present

Michael Collins Chief Electrical Inspector
Philip Morrissette ~ Harriman Associates

1. Reviewed electrical drawings GE2.1 to GE2.5 and E2.1 to E2.6, E4.1, plus E6.1 to E6.3.

2. Specification Section 16120, type MC cable OK as specified concealed within the building

walls and above the ceilings.

Specification Section 16110, IMC and RGS OK as specified on roof and exposed in the

parking garage. Note that he has been approving and prefers PVC 40 exposed in parking

garages. Must be secured every 30 inches and within 12" of boxes with nonmetallic supports

and stainless steel anchors. He has found that the ocean air tends to cause Galvanized steel to

corrode. Do not use where subject to damage, such as down walls, through floors, stairwell,

etc.

4. Need to provide a service receptacle at the roof top HVAC units.

5. If unistrut is used in the garage area, then must be stainless steel or the non corrosive
anodized type.

6. Discussed drawing E6.3 elevator shut down with contractor and remote reset to contractor
preferred since it is difficult to find and reset a shunt trip breaker.

W

If written notice is not received within two weeks of receipt, the above meeting notes represent an
accurate summary of the meeting and its conclusions.
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